
 

 
 
Terry College of Business – August 2022 SRG Meeting Minutes 
August 16, 2022 
9:00am 
Zoom Link: https://zoom.us/j/99124176979?pwd=bWdTc1lVRXgybWlzQ1JxRW5jUzh4Zz09 
 
Call to Order and Roll 
(*= in attendance) 

*Paula Smith 
*Kelsey Coates 
*Michele Plogh 
*Abbie Vaughn  

*Carla Hill 
*Ashley Tiller 

*Keith Anderson 
*Sarah Smith 

*Kari Sicard 
Wendy Wyatt 

*Katie Carswell 
*Becky Curry 

*Jeanne Taylor 
Allison Gilmore 

Megan Henning 
 *Ed Morales 
Wade Fields 

Lauren Miller 
Leah Schettler 

Lisa Griffiths 
Vacancy  

*Monica Johnson 
America Seirotti 

Accounting 
Finance 
Undergraduate Business Programs 
Development & Alumni Relations 
Business Office 
Master of Business Administration 
Dean’s Office 
Economics 
International Business & Office of Diversity Relations 
Legal Studies, Real Estate, Risk Management & Insurance 
Facilities & Logistics 
Management Information Systems 
Marketing 
Music Business 
Entrepreneurship 
Office of Marketing & Communications 
Office of Information Technology & Selig? 
Institute for Leadership Advancement 
Management 
Executive Programs 
Professional & Executive MBA 
Undergraduate Student Services 
TEEC 

 

New Business 

Gary Peters from Parking Services was unable to attend but sent general information on concerns from 
July SRG meeting. 

• No new updates on Hull construction or parking situation. No additional developments on visitor 
parking, so visitors will need to continue to park in Tate or South Deck. 

Shannon Baker from BAPS attended to give updates and brainstorm event ideas for staff development. 

• Shannon Baker, Gina Hernandez, and Becky Curry are the members of BAPS. BAPS will be 
working with SRG to host staff events this year. 

• Events scheduled this year are: 
o Welcome Back Lunch in August 
o Holiday Lunch in December 
o Staff Appreciation Lunch in May 



• SRG and BAPS will create a list of events for the year, and Shannon will submit budget requests 
for them. BAPS would like to host more interactive events as well as Lunch & Learn programs. 
Event ideas included: 

o Fall Festival in October 
o Cookie Decorating for Valentine’s Day in February 
o Ice cream or snow cones in July 
o Wellness Lunch & Learn in January 
o Additional Lunch & Learn in April 
o Bingo or other Lunch & Learn opportunities with UGA T&D 

• Members also discussed swag ideas for prizes, including T-shirts with STAFF label and reusable 
water bottles. 

• Staff Appreciation events will likely be hosted by individual colleges again this year instead of 
the full staff UGA event from years past. 

Other Items to note: 

• Any drinks for events must be Coca Cola products (including Dasani or Smart Water). Chris 
Williamson will be putting together a request form to order products, but before it is finished 
units can email Chris (chrisjw@uga.edu) or Chase Brown (chase.brown@uga.edu) to request 
products. 

• Allison Gilmore will be taking over Andrea Clements seat as representative for Music Business. 
• West Side Deli is now open 
• Next meeting tentatively planned for September 21st, 2022. 

Old Business  

• Motion to approve July Meeting Minutes: 
o Motion: Katie Carswell  
o Second: Becky Curry 

Motion to adjourn meeting: 

• Motion: Katie Carswell 
• Second: Becky Curry 

Meeting adjourned.  


